
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 

WOODLAND CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND SEPA DNS  

  
Notice is hereby given that the City of Woodland will be holding a public hearing for the update of the 
City of Woodland Parks & Creation Plan. (CPA-23-003 and SEP-23-006) Information regarding the 
update and the environmental review can be found on the Community Development 2023 
Comprehensive Plan page at www.ci.woodland.wa.us. 
 
Questions and comments regarding the project should be directed to Travis Goddard, Community 
Development Director, at (360) 225-7299, hand-delivered to 230 Davidson Avenue, mailed to PO Box 9, 
Woodland WA 98674, or e-mailed to project@ci.woodland.wa.us. All comments will become public records 
without editing or redaction so please do not provide information that is sensitive to release. Written 
comments will be posted on the project page regularly and the record will remain open until the conclusion 
of all public hearings for the project. The Planning Commission will review the plan at their regularly 
scheduled meeting on April 20th, and make a recommendation to the City Council. 
 
The public hearing will be held at the City Council on May 15th, 2023 at 7:00 PM at the Woodland City 
Council Chambers, 200 East Scott Avenue, Woodland, WA as well as streamed virtually using Zoom and may 
be joined by computer, tablet, or smartphone.  
 
Dated this 7th day of April, 2023. 
 

  Travis Goddard /S/ 

 
Travis Goddard 
Community Development Director/ 
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 
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